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Hello ACFCU Members!
 Welcome to the new ACFCU newsletter: “The

Calling.”
  

 You may have noticed our new ads over the
past few months, inviting you to let ACFCU
answer the call for what you need…Need a
new Boat? Home? Car? Call ACFCU!

  
 When we started 2020, little did we know that
a ‘calling’ would take on a new level of
significance. We have all been ‘called’ to wear
face coverings, stay home, work remotely, and
yes, even to do our banking online or over the
phone.

  
 While banking online isn’t preferred by
everyone, it’s safe to say that going forward,

most of us will use it. Fortunately, your ACFCU is in a great position to help with all your
banking needs online, through our drive-thrus, and yes, you can even call us on the phone!
Our branch ATMs have been recently upgraded with more functionality and the ability to
deposit both cash and checks at all locations. When we had to close our lobbies for the
pandemic, these options kept us up and running and serving our members the whole time
– and continues today.

  
 In this issue of The Calling, we’ll share some News to Know, introduce you to our
Leadership Team, and update you about our Annual Meeting.

  
 Thank you for working with us to make these past months as smooth as possible, and
thank you for your membership!

  
 Kelly Smith

 President & CEO
  

http://email.myacfcu.org/EmailTracking/NView?id=bGv1q8qYs0emk16z96d65w&e=sample
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Purchase or refinance, pre-approval & quick
decisioning, and rates as low as 2.75%
APR* a better auto loan is calling.

  
*Apply Online Today

There's no place like home. Let us help get
you there with the ACFCU Home Loan
Center.

  
Learn More & Contact Us Today

ACFCU Disclosures
ACFCU is always keeping
our members in the know
regarding various
disclosures on member
accounts. Ensure you're up
to date on your ACFCU
membership details.

  
Learn More Here

Join Us Virtually
Our 2020 Annual Meeting
will be held at 5:30PM, on
Tuesday, September 15 via
Zoom. Registration is
required by Wednesday,
September 9.

  
 
Learn More & Register

Holiday Closings
ACFCU will be closed on
Monday, September 7 in
observance of Labor Day.
But we are always open
24/7/365 at myACFCU.org.

 
 

View All Holiday
Closures

Follow us on social media to find out how #KindnessIsCalling   
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